
  

 

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 

 
 HORSHAM ROAD ROUNDABOUT (CHEALS ROUNDABOUT) 

HORSHAM ROAD, GOSSOPS GREEN & BROADFIELD 
HORSHAM ROAD, SOUTHGATE 

CRAWLEY AVENUE, SOUTHGATE 
CRAWLEY AVENUE, GOSSOPS GREEN 

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of (and parking on) Horsham 

Road Roundabout (Cheals Roundabout), Horsham Road, Gossops Green & 
Broadfield, Horsham Road, Southgate, Crawley Avenue, Southgate and 

Crawley Avenue, Gossops Green from junction with Horsham Road Roundabout 
(Cheals Roundabout),Horsham Road, Gossops Green & Broadfield – closed 

from the roundabout to junction with Buckswood Drive, Horsham Road, 
Southgate – closed from the roundabout to junction with Downland Drive, 

Crawley Avenue, Southgate & Broadfield – closed from Cheals Roundabout to 

Southgate Roundabout, Crawley Avenue, Gossops Green & Southgate – closed 
from Cheals Roundabout to junction with Gossops Drive is temporarily prohibited 

from 28/05/19 at 20:00 until 02/06/19 at 05:00  
 
The restriction will be in place Night-time only between 20:00 – 05:00  

 
This closure is necessary to allow Breheny Civil Engineering to undertake 

resurfacing works as part of an improvement scheme  
 
Pedestrian, resident/business access within the closed areas to be maintained, 
emergency services to follow diversion routes 
 

The alternative route for traffic will be signed via: 
 

Horsham Road, Gossops Green & Broadfield –A23, A264,  A2220, and vice versa 
Horsham Road, Southgate – Downland Drive, A2004, A2220 and vice versa 
Crawley Avenue, Southgate & Broadfield – A2220, A264,  A23, and vice versa 

Crawley Avenue, Gossops Green & Southgate – Gossops Drive, Mowbray Drive, 
Bewbush Drive, Breezehurst Drive - A2220, A23 and vice versa 

 
This restriction will be effective for a maximum of 5 days from the start date given 
above 

 
Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway please contact 

West Sussex County Council on 01243 642105 
 



  

 

 

Any queries about the works please contact Joshua Hawkins of Breheny Civil 

Engineering – 07772 398793  
 

Dated 30 April 2019 
 
Matt Davey 

Head of Highways and Transport 
 


